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Call for Workshop Proposals  
The ASEE Southeastern Section is pleased to invite proposals for workshops to be held in 
conjunction with the 2022 conference.  The theme of this year’s conference is “Educating 
Principled Engineering Leaders of Tomorrow”, but workshops can cover any topic of interest to 
collegiate engineering and high school STEM educators. 
 
The High School Educator workshops will take place on Saturday, 12 March 2022. These 
workshops will target topics of interest to high school educators in all STEM fields.  These 
sessions aim to help these educators to better prepare students to enter and succeed in 
collegiate engineering academic programs and beyond.   Workshop proposals selection will aim 
to minimize registration fees for our public-school partners. 
 
Engineering Educator workshops will take place on Sunday, 13 March 2022 and will be geared 
towards topics of interest to all collegiate engineering educators. These workshops provide 
valuable opportunities to explore new areas, engage with peers, and foster constructive 
discussions. We are looking forward to a lively exchange of strategies and ideas, inspiring us all 
to be more innovative and resourceful educators.  
 
The Citadel School of Engineering has been awarded $10,000 funding to support the conference from SC 
Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation / SC Board of Registration for Professional Engineers and 
Surveyors.  Workshop topics related to engineering licensure will receive special consideration. 
 
Proposal Submission Guidelines 
Workshop proposals should not exceed two single-spaced pages and must include the following 
information: 

• Workshop title 
• Presenter names, including designation of a Lead Presenter 
• Length of workshop 
• Workshop goals 
• Brief description of topics to be covered 
• Required space and equipment 
• Complete contact information for Lead Presenter 
• Fees required for workshop attendees 

 
Submit proposals for Saturday High School Educator workshops in pdf file format to Stephanie 
Laughton slaughto@citadel.edu 843-953-7679. 
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Submit proposals for Sunday Engineering Educator workshops in pdf file format to David 
Greenburg dgreenbu@citadel.edu.  843-953-9811. 
 
Important Dates 
November 15, 2021 – Due date for workshop proposal submission 
December 3, 2021 – Notification regarding workshop proposal acceptance 
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